
Dear Committee Members,
I would respectfully request that you would oppose this potential bill/law, as it will create additional burdens upon those of us that 
take our family’s and other’s safety very seriously.
Serious enough to go through all the hoops already mandated by current laws of our state to qualify and obtain a license to carry.
I for one realize that Heaven forbids, if bad things happen, law enforcement is normally “precious” minutes away.
By restricting those of us from legally protecting our families, neighbors, and ourselves, by creating yet more or larger “gun free 
zones” of opportunity for bad persons to exploit, is a disservice to all of us - yourselves, my family, neighbors, and myself.
The problem we all face each and every day we venture out and about these days, is those who knowingly do bad and evil things to 
the us.
So I ask, no I implore you to not pass this potential or amended bill/law and create potentially more or larger “gun free zones” of 
opportunity for those that do not follow the existing laws.
Thank you for your consideration.
Respectfully,
Charles W. Parker


